DATES TO REMEMBER

Friday 14 August
Colour for Cancer competition due

PRINCIPAL’S UPDATE
Hello to all,

Education Week — Appreciation Awards
Although Education Week 2020 (celebrated 3 - 7 August) looked very different
in 2020 due to COVID-19 | still had the pleasure of presenting the Central Coast
P&C Appreciation Awards to our worthy recipients, Kate Cochrane and Kim
Dwyer.

Both of these ladies were instrumental in the organisation of our 50™
Anniversary school commemorative path. They worked tirelessly to secure a
grant through the Federal Government and came up with many ideas to design
a path which will be an asset to our school for years to come as well as
providing a beautiful sunny location for school community members to enjoy.

Thank you again Kate and Kim and to all of the P&C members who made the
50" Anniversary the lovely day that it was.

Afternoon Collection
Thank you for your patience while we iron out the afternoon collection
procedures. Under our new process’s students will be available from the hall
at the following times:

2.35pm - Kindergarten with their siblings
2.40pm - Stage 1 (Year 1 and 2) with their siblings
2.45pm - Stage 2 (Year 3 and 4) with their siblings.

If you wish to collect your child from a location outside of school grounds (e.g.
across the road in the Maidens Brush Park) or if your child walks / rides their
bike home of an afternoon they will be dismissed from class at 2.45pm and
leave the school via the top bus gate.

Students in Stage 3 (Years 5 and 6) will be dismissed from class at 2.45pm
and leave the school grounds via the top bus gate — there is no need for parents
of students in Stage 3 to come to the hall.

Please be mindful of social distancing when lining up on the pathway and arrive
at your allocated time.
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As increased pressure is now being placed on our
crossing supervisor Julie-Ann it is imperative that
you follow her instruction when crossing. Julie-Ann
is working hard to cross you and your children
safely while ensuring that traffic does not back up
to far in either direction along Maidens Brush
Road.

Headstart

Although we have delayed the start of our
Headstart program (due COVID-19 restrictions) we
are accepting Kindy 2021 enrolments. If you are
wanting your little one to start next year or know of
someone who does please ask them to contact the
office so we are able to get an enrolment pack to
them.

Till next time

Rebecca Wild
PRINCIPAL

PUBLIC SPEAKING COMPETITION 2020

Our Annual Public Speaking Competition will look
a little different this year. All Central Coast Schools
will not compete in the Central Coast Primary
Schools Public Speaking Competition for 2020.
Our school has decided to go ahead with the
competition this term, where only students will
deliver their speeches to teachers and their peers.
No parent will be able to attend the annual Public
Speaking Competition stage winners this year.

Students have four weeks to prepare a short
speech and present to their class in Week 7._The
aim is to develop students’ public speaking skills
and confidence when talking in front of an
audience. Only one winner will be chosen from
each class and they will present their speech to
their stage in Week 9. A stage winner will be
chosen and will be filmed for school view only and
presented to classes in Week 10.

Students are to choose one from the topics below:
e Grown-ups are weird species

o If I had a million dollars

e My greatest hero

e We can make our world a better place

A reminder for the length of speech
Early Stage 1 - 1 Minute approximately

Stage 1 - 1 -2 Minutes
Stage 2 - 2 -3 Minutes
Stage 3 - 3 minutes

It is acceptable for parents to assist in the writing
of the speech. We encourage all the children to
participate and enjoy themselves on the day of
delivery.

Carly Dufficy
PUBLIC SPEAKING ORGANISER

WEEKLY AWARDS

HONOUR CERTIFICATE

An Honour Certificate is awarded when a student
has earned ten Certificates of Merit, ten Reading
Awards of Excellence, ten Principal’s Awards or a
combination.  Students may collect their
Certificates of Merit, Reading Awards of
Excellence and Principal’s Awards over a number
of years to earn their Honour Certificate.
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Congratulations!! Keep up the great work.

PRINCIPAL’S AWARDS

| have presented an Honour Certificate
to the following students.

Alice S
Leslie W-S

Just a reminder that the class awards collected for
the Principal’'s Award must be collected within the
one school year. As each class award is used
towards a Principal's Award it is marked on the
back. This means that a class award can only be
used once towards a Principal’s Award.
\A”

~ The following students have been
A presented with a Principal’s Award.

~

Benjamin A Matilda B
Maddison B Heidi B
Holly B Xanthe B
Chace B Sienna B
Harper B Riley C
Maddox C Charlotte C
Skye C (x2) Tadhg C
Zayne C Jett C (x2)
Jonathan C Lhamo D
Shakoorie D Karla D
Jake F Toby F
Ava F Sharlotte F
Nate F Jeremy F (x2)
Koby G-S Sophia-Grace H-W
Ava H Haylee H
Shannon H Tiana H
Breeze H Caliee J
Kaiden J Kobe K
Clementine L Oliver L
Molly L Kailee M
Bison M Hamish M
Abby M Jack O
Taliah O Aria P
Gabriella P-L Azaliah P
Jessie-Jay M Meadow P
Indiana R Caitlin R
Zachary R Manuel S
Tyson S Patrick S
Jayden Te Jayden Th
Riley T Jospeh T



Harrison T Dominic V
Nicolas V Henry V (x2)
Madison W Aurora W

CERTIFICATE OF MERIT

\A\. Congratulations to the following students
- ~ who were presented with Certificates of
A Merit.

KM Peyton L
QuinnT
KO Lincoln B
Charli H
KS Kodah J
Franki M
K-6G Stung K
1R Scott A
Penny E
1S Sienna H
Madison W
2A Liam B
Alice S
2R Chloe-Mai M
Taliah O
3K Lotu M
Adnan Q
3P Jasmine B
Toby F
4H Jonathan C
Taeshawn C
4L Cooper B
Lexi C
3-6A Cameron R
Ryan S
3-6K Erik A
Andre P
5-6D Abbey M
Gabiriella P-L
5-6F Zac R
Layla T-T
5-6H Sam B
Indi K
5-6S Nina C

Aziah C-C

HOME READING AWARDS

100 NIGHTS
Elijah B Charlie B
Shelby C Huxley C
Cooper H Cooper J
Khiara K Gabriella P-L
Veronica R Aaleyrah S
Jack T
200 NIGHTS
Clementine L

COMMUNITY NEWS

A\ BRIMARYCARE
Respiratory
Clinic

THE RESPIRATORY SCREENING CLINIC
PROVIDES COVID-19 TESTING

If you have respiratory symptoms or a fever,
or if you require a COVID-19 test, you can
book into the clinic for COVID-19 testing.

Book your FREE appointment

CLINIC LOCATION AND HOURS:

Located at the rear of the EV Church,
331 Terrigal Drive Erina

Open everyday 10:30am - 5:30pm

Bookings are essential
Only COVID-19 respiratory tests are performed at this clinic.
For all other health concerns, please contact your regular GP.

Q : BOOK ONLINE
i& | www.ccpc.com.au

Or call 0435 813 865

A

Central Coast
PRIMARYCARE



These advertisers support us, please support them.

Maidens BriiSh Now offering the

ADVERTISE HERE!

Chemsave Cheapest Prescriptions

Pharmacy In Gosford!

Mon-Fri: 8:30am - 5:30pm * Free prescription delivery on weekdays
Sat: 8:30am - 12:30pm « Fast, efficient prescription service
ey, Wotaberh e Al os AT If you are
reading this,
¥ YC DENTAL SO are your
OPEN 7 DAYS Plus 8pm Tuesdays pOTenTiOI
R o customers...

> Free Orthodontic Consultations hygiene appointment
> 'Happy Gas' & Sieep Dentistry "No gap payment” witt
IV Sedation - o
0243231933 | EastGosford | www.vedental.com.au

. 1800 245 077

DESIGN
+PRINT

DESIGN. INSPIRE. CREATE.

SWIM LESSONS
For Babies under 6mths
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